
 

      

April -  Garbage & Recycling Schedule 

   Wednesday, April 07, 2021 - Recycling Pick-up 

   Wednesday, April 14, 2021 - Garbage Pick-up 

   Wednesday, April 21, 2021 - Recycling Pick-up 

   Wednesday, April 28, 2021 - Garbage Pick-up 

For information regarding garbage and recycling pick-up 
please call Fox’s Disposal at 250-949-6306 

 or email foxsdisposal@shaw.ca 

All meetings are open to 

the public. 

Occasionally meeting 

dates and times may 

change due to other 

events. 

  Watch for meeting zoom 

links on our Town website 

and Facebook page. 

 

Town Office Hours  

OPEN: 9:00am - 5:00pm, Monday to Friday - 250-956-3111 

CLOSED: April 2nd & 5th, 2021—Easter Weekend 

For Public Works emergencies after hours call 250-956-4521             

Harbour Office & Info Center Hours  

OPEN: 8:30am - 4:30pm, Monday to Friday - 250-956-3881 

CLOSED: April 2nd & 5th, 2021—Easter Weekend 

For Harbour emergencies after hours call 250-974-8499 

Spring is here and with it comes warmer weather and vaccines!  
Current Health orders recommend outdoor gatherings only with 
no more than 10 people that you regularly associate with. We are 
so close to the COVID finish line. Let’s stay strong and do all we 

can to keep each other safe! 

With gratitude,  

Mayor Gaby Wickstrom 

         Mayor’s Message  

 

Street Sweeping  

It is time to sweep the streets again. Weather permitting, local 

sweeping is set to begin in April. 

Notice will be posted of dates on our Facebook page. 

During this period, please refrain from street parking. 

Please recognize that these vehicles move slower than regular 

traffic, in order to sweep up the winter sand. The sand is applied in 

the cold season to provide safer 

road conditions. 

We appreciate your patience 

and consideration during this 

time. 

Thank you,  

Meetings in April 

Regular Meeting of Council  

Tuesday, April 13, 2021 at 7:00pm 

Tuesday, April 27, 2021 at 7:00pm 

Harbour Advisory Group  

Thursday, April 8, 2021 at 7:00pm 

Tourism Advisory Committee  

Thursday, April 15, 2021 at 

6:30pm 



Harbour and Visitor Centre Parking Passes 
Annual parking and boat launch passes are now available for  

purchase and pick up at the Harbour Office for the 2021 season. 

Please ensure that are parking passes are clearly visible when parking at 
our Visitor Centre, on Beach Drive and within the Harbour parking lots. 

$225 for Annual Parking Pass 

$100 for Annual Resident Boat Launch Pass 

$160 for Annual Commercial and Non-Resident Boat Launch Pass 

Animal Control 

The Town of Port McNeill would like to welcome Sharri Aman, our new Animal Control 

Officer! Phone: 250-230-3933  Email: animalcontrol@portmcneill.ca 

Yard Waste Bunker 
The Town of Port McNeill has provided a bunker for Port McNeill residents to drop off 

garden debris and lawn clippings. 
Located at the top of Tower Street by the Public Works Yard.  

Please note: the bunker and large bin beside are only for grass clippings, garden debris 
and small branches.  

Public Reminder—Dog Cleanup Bag Stations 

The Town of Port McNeill office would like to remind pet owners of their responsibility to pick-up after 

their dogs. We have provided several dog cleanup bag stations around the Town, for your convenience. 

Thank you. 

Campfire Notice 

Small Campfires 0.5 meters in height and 0.5 meters in 
diameter (20 inches by 20 inches) are allowed 

without a permit provided there is no provincial fire ban. 
Residents are encouraged to check for campfire bans by 

visiting the Wildfire Management Branch website 
at “bcwildfire.ca” or calling toll-free 1-888-336-7378. 

Fire Department Recruiting 

The Port McNeill Volunteer Fire De-

partment is actively recruiting for new 

members.  

If you’re interested in joining or have 

any questions regarding joining the 

Fire & Rescue department, call 250-

956-4516 or email fire-

chief@portmcneill.ca. 

Message from the Harbour Manager 
As warmer weather approaches in our marina, we are beginning to see an increase in foot traffic on 

our docks. Please ensure that your vessel and all of your possessions are tidy and locked up when you 
are not onboard your vessel. 

Please call the Port McNeill Harbour Office at 250-956-3881 if you have any questions. 

 


